
Sinclair, Dylan 

From: Sally Brophy <sallybrophy@icloud.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:47 AM 
To: SLG 

Subject: Bill LD 620

> 

l would like to see Bill LD 620, introduced by Rep. Jan Dodge, become law helping to govern the licensing of landbased 

aquaculture and protect our valuable waterways. 

Sally Brophy 
20 Bradbury Street 

Belfast, ME 
508-737-6702 

sallybrophy@lcloud.com 
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